
From: Connelly, Kristin D. <Kristin.Connelly@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 4:13 PM 
To: Swift, Sydney <sswift@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: Leichtling, Samuel <Samuel.Leichtling@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: FW: In Support of File No. 220401 

 
 
 
From: Michael Clausing <mclausing88@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 4:12 PM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: In Support of File No. 220401 

 

I'm writing to inform the City Plan Commission of my support of File No 220401, to rezone the parcel near Hackett Ave 

to allow for the 55 apartments. This project will be a net positive and provide much needed housing to the area.  
 

Thanks, 

 

Michael Clausing 

2700 S Fulton St, Milwaukee, WI 53207 

(414)-238-3618 

 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from mclausing88@gmail.com. Learn why this is 
important 
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